girl scouts
greaterlosangeles  Crown Poppy & Monrovia/Duarte Service Unit Present

Pro;ect INVEST 2025

In January 2025 an unprecedented series of fires broke out in the Greater Los Angeles Community
As a result, thousands of people have either lost or been displaced from their homes.
This includes many Girl Scouts.

Your help is needed to get these Girl Scouts back in their VESTS!
Here is how you can help:

1. Let’s “Use our resources wisely” —we all have extra uniform materials in our homes. Please collect
from your troop and Service Unit any unused badges, troop numbers, flag patches, Council

Identification (GSGLA only currently), fun patches, product sale patches, membership tabs, pins and if
you have them new vests. Basically, ALL insignia that goes on the uniform. We are looking for uniform

materials from ALL Girl Scout levels. Our council, GSGLA, is partnering with us on this project and will

help ensure the girls impacted have what they need.
a. Once collected please email crownpoppygs@gmail.com to get the address to send items to.

Please note the address you will be provided is for this project only and is not able to accept

other donations.
2. We are having troops impacted send us either lists of what their troop needs, if they have it, or a
recent picture of their girls in Uniform. We will need help reviewing the photos to identify which
badges the troop needs. Please fill out the volunteer link if you would like to help with this.

3. If you are local and available to help sort badges and put together vests, please fill out the volunteer

link to get more information on dates and times we will be working on this. All dates and times are TBD

Volunteer Sign Up:

Questions contact: Danelle at crownpoppygs@gmail.com

All items collected from this drive will be used to replace the Girl Scout Uniforms lost in the Eaton, Palisades, and other fires that took

place in the Girl Scouts of Greater Los Angeles community.
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